Home Learning 07.02.20 
Dear Parents, 
This week in English we have been retelling the story ‘The Rabbit Who Stole the Fire.’ We have worked hard to plan, write and edit our work. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week in Maths we have recapped on statistics, completing pictograms and tally charts. We are now really focusing on the 3 times table.
We have also been sharing ‘Happy News’ with the children. This is om the ‘Newsround’ website. If they would like to access this at home, this is the link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/50434875
Reminder Dates:
Thursday 13th February 2020 – Reading Comprehension Workshop at 9.00am
For home learning this week, we would like the children to fill in the exercise log below. They can do any exercise they like. Some examples are: running, dancing, star jumps, yoga, football, swimming, walking etc. 
The children can also use the following link, which incorporates times tables, SPaG and exercise: https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/ks1-collection/zbr4scw
Happy home learning
Mrs Atkinson, Miss Annese and Miss Simpkin 
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